Luvalo, Loziso

From: Holtzhausen de Beer, llze

Sent: 02 May 2018 11:16 c
To: Luvalo, Loyiso

Subject: Confirmation letter

Dear Editorial staff

This is to certify that the Directorate Language Services at the University of South Africa language edited the journal
article, “Reforms in Higher Education in South Africa: Relationship between transformation and institutional culture" by
Dr L.M.Luvalo, School of Educational Studies, College of Education, University of South Africa.

The onus is, however, on the author to make the changes suggested and to attend to the querles Please note
that we do not accept responsibility for content errors.

Direct any queries regarding the editing of this article to me.

Kind regards
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Mrs llze Holtzhausen de Beer
Manager {Language Services}
Academic Planning
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